
 
 
BULLETIN NOTES
APPLICABLE MODEL(S)/VINS:
2019-2024 Mazda3 (Japan and Mexico Built)
 
 
DESCRIPTION
Some vehicles may have a water leak and/or a technician may find water inside the cabin or within a component. The 
source of the leak may be from between the doors at the B-pillar. To correct this concern, there was a mass production 
change (MPC) on January 14, 2021 to reduce the gap (as seen in the image below). 
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REPAIR PROCEDURE
1. Verify the customer concern. 
2. Is the water leak from the area shown in the image below?
YES - Continue to the next step .
NO - This Service Alert does not apply. 

  
 
3. Was the vehicle produced before January 14, 2021?
YES - Replace both front and rear door seals and retest for a leak.
NO - Diagnose the vehicle and repair it using other information found on MGSS. 
4. Verify the repair.
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